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From: Miller, Sarah E.
Sent: Wednesday, August 04, 2010 10:48 AM
To: IRRC; Smith, James M. RECEIVED
Subject: FW: IRRC Website - New Message |RRC
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From: Independent Regulatory Review Commission [mailto:No-Reply@irrc.state.pa.us]
Sent: Wednesday, August 04, 2010 10:47 AM

Subject: IRRC Website - New Message

IRRC
I p p f Independent Regulatory Review Commission

A new message has arrived from the IRRC Website

First Name: Nancy

Last Name: Gardner

Company: Dog Law Advisory Board, member

Email: nRardner@pa.net

Subject: regulations for Act 119

Message:
It is completely unacceptable that the Bureau of Dog Law changed (eviscerated) the regulations written by the
Canine Health Board without their consent, their advice, or even their knowledge. The only acceptable action
now is to reject this set of regulations written behind closed doors to appease the commercial breeding lobby,
and to invite the Canine Health Board to re-submit the regulations they wrote as experienced veterinarians who
have knowledge of the physical and psychological needs of dogs who are in kennels for their entire lives.


